
Extension to the

Hawke’s Bay Regional Resource 
Management Plan 
Proposed Plan Change 9 (TANK)
2 July 2022
In accordance with instruction from Minister Parker, 
notice is given that approval has been granted 
under clause 10A(4)(a) of Schedule 1 of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 (RMA) for the TANK PPC9 decision 
to be issued no later than 31 August 2022 (a three-month 
extension). 

Submitters on Proposed Plan Change 9 have already 
been notified of the approved extension. 

For a copy of Minister Parker’s letter go to  
hbrc.govt.nz, search: #TANK  
Katrina Brunton

Group Manager  
Policy and Regulation


